
ACCREDITATION 
 
New Jersey Board of Nursing 
The Practical Nursing (PN) Program at UCNJ received accreditation in April 2023 through 
October 
2031, from the New Jersey Board of Nursing. The Board may be 
contacted at: New Jersey Board of Nursing 
124 Halsey Street 
PO Box 45010 
Newark, NJ  
07101 (973) 504-
6430 
https://www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/nur 

 

Applicants may contact the Board of Nursing with inquiries regarding the nursing program. 
If a students’ concerns are not perceived to have been resolved through the grievance process 
within the 
College, then students may address complaints about the Program to the Board of 
Nursing at the address above. 

 
NLN CNEA 
The PN program is also accredited by the National League for Nursing Commission for Nursing 
Education Accreditation (NLN CNEA) effective 2019-2025. The NLN CNEA granted a good 

cause extension to the program’s probationary status through June 30, 2025. This is a 

voluntary accreditation that recognizes the program’s “ability to meet or exceed standards and 

criteria for educational quality.” 
 
NLN-CNEA- the National League for Nursing Commission for Nursing Education 

Accreditation 

2600 Virginia Avenue, Washington, DC 20037 
202-909-
2526 
www.nln.org 
 
 
 
 

Third-Party Comments 

The Union College of Union County, NJ, Practical/Vocational Nursing Program, is pursuing 

accreditation from the National League for Nursing Commission for Nursing Education 

Accreditation (NLN CNEA), located at 2600 Virginia Avenue, NW, 8th Floor, Washington, DC 

20037; phone 202-909-2487. Interested parties are invited to submit third party comments in 

writing directly to NLN CNEA (cneaaccreditation@nln.org) no later than October 6, 2025. 
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